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Environmental Services Date: 08/07/2009 

Floor 2, Riverside, Temple Street, Keynsham, Bristol BS31 1LA Our ref: GS/ AQ34 
Minicom: (01225) 394166  Council Connect: (01225) 39 40 41 Your ref:  
www.bathnes.gov.uk/BathNES/transportandroads Direct line   (01225) 477650 
 Fax:   (01225) 394205 
 

 

E-Mail:    graeme_stark@bathnes.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
Dear
 
Re: Diversion Application for AQ34 
 
I am writing to confirm receipt of your application to have public footpath AQ34 
diverted. 
 
Applications are dealt with chronologically and, because there are a number of 
outstanding applications, I’m afraid that your application will not be dealt with until 
towards the end of the year.  I look forward to receiving a letter of consent from the 
National Trust in due course and once your application reaches the top of our list 
and starts to be progressed, I will write and let you know. 
 
If in the meantime you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

  Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Graeme Stark 
Mapping Officer 
Public Rights of Way 
Bath and North East Somerset Council 




